
Week Ahead : November 21, 2022

Good evening Hamburg School community.  These are items of interest for the week of
November 21, 2022.

Retakes : Picture retakes are scheduled for Tuesday, November 22nd.  If you would like your child’s
photo re-taken please send the original packet to school with them.  If your child has not yet had their
photo taken there is an order form on the school website or they are available in the main office.

WV Tour : The Class of 2023 will tour Wallkill Valley Regional H.S. on Tuesday.  The students will
make their way to the Home of the Rangers after 1st Period.

Reminder : Wednesday, November 23rd is a scheduled 1PM dismissal.  School is closed on Thursday
and Friday.  Enjoy your time with family!

Community Dinner : Hamburg School is hosting a free community dinner on December 8th.
Pre-registration is required.  Wednesday is the final day to RSVP is Wednesday, November 23, 2022.

Sidewalk Use : As a friendly reminder, the driveway / hill leading up to the middle school area is not a
sidewalk.  Pedestrians must use the sidewalks in front of the gym and along Linwood when leaving the
building.

Tree Lighting : Hamburg Borough will host its annual Tree Lighting event on December 2nd.  Join
fellow residents at 7PM to see the tree sparkle.

TREP$ : Coming December 8th, Hamburg School will host our TREP$ marketplace.  Join us in the
gym to see the innovative products and services these young entrepreneurs have developed.

Breakfast : Hamburg Recreation is hosting “Breakfast with Santa” on Saturday, December 3rd from
9-10:30.  Santa will read some of his and Mrs. Claus’s favorite stories around 10AM.  Pre-registration is
required. Use this form to sign up.

Champions : We’d like to congratulate the Wallkill Valley Football “Supers” team for winning the
championship on Saturday.  The team finished the season undefeated and without conceding a point to
opponents.

More on page two →

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_OiC9ljKRMADxnw8XJ2HvemEHNkNkiGF0OyFt4itwFm1qmw/viewform
http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/TREP-Marketplace.pdf
http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Breakfast-with-Santa.pdf


Week Ahead : November 21, 2022

PTA News
Thanks! : The First Grade swept the podium during the First Annual Scooter Race.  Thanks to everyone
that participated and/or joined us to cheer on the racers.

Cupcakes: Mr. Cupcake orders will be available for pick-up during the afternoon of November 22nd.

Amazon Smile: The PTA reminds families to link their Amazon accounts to our Amazon Smile profile.
Signing up takes two minutes and enables Amazon to contribute to our school community on Black
Friday, Cyber Monday and all 363 other days of the year.  Through this program, a percentage of your
holiday purchases will be matched by Amazon and donated to the Hamburg PTA.  Check the PTA’s
webpage for more information.

Dates : For a list of other events view the PTA’s “Dates to Remember” document.

For additional information regarding any of these topics or events, please check the
school’s website and Digital Backpack.   Have a great week!

https://hamburgschool.com/welcome-hamburg-schools-parent-teacher-association/
http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/PTA-November-Dates.pdf

